
  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
 

At the regularly scheduled meeting of the Governing Board of the Buena Park 

School District on September 14, 2020, 5:00 p.m., the Governing Board will hold 

a public hearing in compliance with Education Code 60119 (C) for the 2020-2021 

school year. 

 
Education Code Section 60119 (C) specifies that the Governing Board of school 

districts are subject to the requirements of Education Code Section 60119 (C) in 

order to receive funding for pupil textbooks and instructional materials incentive 

program, and/or funding for instructional materials from any state source in a fiscal 

year in which the Superintendent of public instruction determines that the base 

revenue limit for average daily attendance (ADA) for each school district will 

increase by at least 1 percent from the prior fiscal year. 

 
 

  


